

## WHO CAN SUBSCRIBE?

Anyone between the ages of 12 – 19 with a library card can subscribe for Lit Loot. No library card? No problem! Just register at the circulation desk.

## HOW DOES IT WORK?

Register and fill out a short survey by the 21st of the month at www.princememorial.org \*Registration is limited to 15 teens per month\*

Lit Loot boxes will be available for pick up at the library on/after the first of the following month.

Return the books and box by the due date, and keep the goodies.



## WHAT'S IN THE BOX?

Each subscription box will have two library books based upon the preferences you indicate in your survey, and a selection of goodies to keep.

Call or email jbenham@cumberlandmaine.com with questions